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Beaver Watershed Alliance/Forest & 
Wildlife Management Workshop: April 
27 - Fayetteville, Arkansas

04/22/2019

The Beaver Watershed Alliance (“BWA”) announced it is hosting a Forest & Wildlife Management 
Workshop (“Workshop”) on April 27th.

The workshop will be held at ARTEX Ranch, 19600 Pummill Rd., Fayetteville, Arkansas.

BWA states that attendees will be provided a history of ARTEX by Mr. Jim Woodruff. The history will 
include a review of wildlife management and timber management on the property. The property is stated 
to include an Arkansas Forestry Association tree farm for pine and hardwoods.

The workshop is stated to be free and open to the public. Lunch will be provided. RSVP can be undertaken 
by emailing info@beaverwatershedalliance.org or calling 479-750-8007.

A copy of the news release can be downloaded here.
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